Langham Village School Newsletter July 2021

A place for fun, creativity, friendship, ambition and discovery

September 2021

The children who are moving up a class in September will have some time taking part in outside activities with their new teachers over the next two weeks. Coral Class are spending some time in Amber Class each week. New Reception children have visited the classroom and met their teachers. Thank you for your support over the last year. We look forward to a more normal academic year in September!

Crazy Hair Day

Children are invited to come to school with crazy hair on

Thursday 15th July and bring a raffle prize for the Summer Fair

please.

End of term celebrations

on the we will be able to go to the beach as a whole school on the 20th July. We will also be able to invite all parents into school for an outdoor assembly to say good bye to our leavers followed by a summer fair and party with entertainment and refreshments on the 21st.

PE in September

PE will continue on the same days (Monday and Friday) with children coming to school in their kit. Please see the website for PE kit specification:

Navy or black track suit, black shorts, white or royal blue T shirt. Trainers of any colour.



Sports Day 2021

Sports day was great fun, the children were so supportive of each other and despite the rain everyone enjoyed the afternoon.

I hope you saw all the fantastic photos on the website. Congratulations to the Avocets who won overall.
Their last win was in 2005!

Dates to remember:

6th July—Jet Class trip to Holkham

8th July—Group photos

12th July—Reception Visual

Screening

13th July-Reports out

13th July—Exotic animals experience

13th July—Picnic lunch

16th July - Poetry Slam Final

20th July—Whole School Beach trip

21st July—Leavers Assembly (2.00)

21st—Summer Fair (3.00—5.30)

22nd July-4th Sept —Summer Holiday

6th Sept-Return to School

9th sept—Reception to start part time

13th—14th Sept—Year 6 residential

20th sept—Reception full time

Payments to school

Pease have all payments in for lunch, trips and music lessons by the 16th July.

Thank you

Parent Questionnaires

Please remember to return your Parent Questionnaire before the 9th July. We will use your views to inform our planning for next year.

To contact school please email office@langham.norfolk.sch.uk or phone 01328 830377

For information and school polices check our website: